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To: Parents of all students from Years 7,8 and 9: RAISING CHILDREN IN THE iAGE -
LIGHT HOUSE ARABIA

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Saint Mary’s Catholic High School, Dubai.

We have organized a session for you dear parents of students in years seven,

eight and nine on the 16 of January at 8:00 am in the Main Hall. The main

purpose of this seminar is to help you as parents better understand children growing up in the digital age
and the many challenges that brings to both the children as well as parents.

We are confident that based on this session, as parents you will :

e A better understanding of popular cultural views being communicated to our families through
technology.

e Insights into the effects of technology on the self-identity, cognitive abilities, relationships and
physical well-being of children.

* Practical tips on how to have a healthy relationship with technology.

We would love to have you present on the 16t morning with us to benefit from this seminar. We look
forward to an engaging morning.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph

( Principal )
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